
Cambodia 
Vision 
Trip 

M I S S I O N  T O  T H E  W O R L D  X  W E S T M I N S T E R  S E M I N A R Y  C A L I F O R N I A

Westminster Seminary 
California is partnering 
with Mission to the World 
to help send students 
interested in learning 
more about global 
missions to Cambodia for 
a short vision trip. This 
will include visiting with 
different churches, both 
in the capital (Phnom 
Penh) and a rural village, 
meeting missionaries 
and pastors, and laying a 
foundation for a potential 
summer internship.

March 22 – 
April 1, 2024

Applications due 
December 1, 2023

All students and spouses 
interested in participating in 
overseas missions or being 
actively involved in church 
planting projects overseas, 
especially in Cambodia or 
Southeast Asia

There will be an informational 
meeting hosted by Dr. Bitner 
and Roy Kim as part of the WSC 
Global Church Initiative on 
Wednesday, November 8 from 
12:45-1:40pm in Classroom 2
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